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August 31, 1977

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino Del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, N. M. 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin:

It has been almost a year since you visited the University of New Mexico 
campus and made photographs of the various buildings. As I told you before,
I am still looking forward to seeing the proofs of the pictures which I am 
sure will be very good. As soon as you have completed the pictures, we 
would like to use some of them in University publications.

Hoping to hear from you, I remain

Van Dorn Hooker 
University Architect

cc: John G. Meem


